Town House 625 Main Street Hampden, MA 01036

Phone 413-566-2151 Ext. 110 Fax: 413-566-3513

e-mail <u>conservation@hampden.org</u> Norma J. Buckley, Clerk

TOWN OF HAMPDEN MASSACHUSETTS



Conservation Commission

Judy McKinley Brewer Patricia Cote Bonnie Geromini Philip Grant

HAMPDEN CONSERVATION COMMISSION

CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING September 21, 2011

MINUTES

Commission members present: Judy McKinley Brewer, Bonnie Geromini, Philip Grant

The August minutes were read and accepted with corrections.

Bonnie Geromini opened the Conservation Commission meeting at 7:00 p.m.

A site visit for the Westbrook Culvert project was done by members on September 15, 2011. A Certificate of Compliance was issued for the Westbrook Culvert Project on September 21, 2011.

A Notary was in attendance to sign the Certificate of Compliance. Copies were made and sent out to the proper departments.

The next item on the agenda was extending the Order of Conditions for Edward Speight. This is the 2nd time he has requested an extension on his Order of Conditions. The extension on the Order of Conditions will be good until 2013. All members' signed the Order of Conditions and a Notary was in attendance to sign the Order.

Other issues were discussed:

- Carabetta property discussed about changes to blueprint
- Potash Hill property discussed on results of the Planning Board

Bonnie Geromini made a motion to close the Conservation Commission meeting at 7:40 p.m., Phil Grant 2^{nd} the motion, all were in favor.

The meeting closed at 7:45 p.m.